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4th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parent Governor Election 
 
We had an excellent response to our recent parent governor election with over 300 votes cast.  

The official count took place yesterday and our new parent governors are: 

         Mrs Sarah Noye  

         Mr Jermaine Smith  
 

 
Thank you to all the candidates for taking the time to apply and providing such a strong field for parents to 
choose from.   
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs A Butler-Willis 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




